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    Logan Town Board Meeting Minutes            
        February 11, 2025 

On February 11th, 2025 the Logan Town Board held its monthly meeting at the Palisade 
Community Center. Chair Dave Sims called the meeting to order at 7:06 pm.  

Present: Chair Dave Sims, Supervisor Elissa Bryan, Supervisor Lynn Mizner, 
    Treasurer Michelle Pieterse, Clerk Craig LeBlanc, Diane Ladd and Larry Ladd. 

- Lisa Bryan moved to approve the January 2025 Logan Town Board Meeting minutes,  
 second by Dave Sims. Motion passed, all in favor. 

- Dave Sims moved to approve the Treasurer’s Financial Statement with a balance of 
$166,709.85,  second by Lisa Bryan. Motion passed, all in favor. 

 - The Clerk’s books balance with the Treasurer’s books. 
            

 
 

- Lynn Mizner moved to approve the 2025 Board of Audit report, second by Lisa Bryan.  
Motion passed, all in favor. 
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Logan Town Board Meeting Minutes            
                February 11, 2025 

Old Business: 

- PERA Exclusion Report was submitted and approved. All current Logan Township officers 
have previously declined all applicable PERA retirement plans and are excluded from future 
future participation in PERA as employees of Logan Township.  

- 2025 Pay Equity Report was submitted. 

- The November 11th Town Board Meeting falls on Veterans Day and needs to be rescheduled. 
The board agreed to move the meeting to November 12th at 7:00 pm.  

Roads:  

- Haul Road Designation Forms for 330th Avenue and 470th Street  - Hold for spring inspection. 

- Brushing done on 509th Lane is almost competed. Red pines on 485th Street need trimming.   

New Business:  

-  January 2025 ACAT Meeting: Dave Sims and Craig LeBlanc attended. MAT Annual 
Conference was discussed and Dave Sims was elected as director of ACAT District 5. 

-  Group Term Life Insurance: Minnesota Benefit Association. Minimum coverage increased 
from $2000 to $5000 and the premium increased from $32 to $80. Officers over 70 years old 
receive a 50% benefit and those over 75 years old receive a 25% benefit. The board will 
continue coverage. 

- MAT Township Day at the Capitol: Craig LeBlanc attended and discussed issues of 
annexation, road funding and EMS services. 

Cemetery: 

- Current balance is $16,679.61 for the Pine Grove Chapel Fund. No bids were received for 
repair/reconstruction tis year. A notice will be put in the paper asking for bids.  

- The cemetery information and by laws need to be updated. 

Correspondence: 

- Lakes and Pines: January 2025 Newsletter. 

Motion to Approve Claims: 

- Lisa Bryan moved to approve claims, second by Dave Sims. Motion passed, all in favor. 

Motion to Adjourn: 

- Dave Sims moved to adjourn at 8:36 pm, second by Lynn Mizner. Motion passed, all in favor. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               


